
Bylaw Committee Report - 25 October 2015 Membership Meeting 

 

 

Ron Haskins gave an oral report:    The By-Laws committee consisting of 7 members of the 

association meets every second and fourth Thursday of the month, from 5pm to 7pm here in the 

conference room. We have recently created a form to allow for and to encourage member input. 

The form is available at the office. At the beginning of each meeting the agenda provides for 

member input, whether it be from a submitted form or in person. Our meetings are open to all 

members whereby an opportunity is provided for their comments and/or suggested revisions. 

 

We continue to thoroughly review, discuss and revise Articles of the By-Laws to ensure its 

applicability to our Association. It is our intent that the final draft that will be presented to the 

membership for approval provides for a workable, concise and well thought out document that will 

govern the Association with the best interest of the members foremost in mind. 
 


